Welcome back to on-site learning Year 3-6 students.
Tuesday 9th June 2020.
For everyone’s ease and safety of returning to on-site schooling we have implemented a new timetable for drop off and pick up times as outlined below:

We are excited to see the students smiling faces in class on Tuesday 9th June, 2020.  Please see below for some reminders and don’t hesitate to give us a call if you need to:
· A-K surname students school day begins at 8.50am to 3.15pm. 
· L-Z surname students school day begins at 9.05 - 3.30pm. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]If your children have different surnames, please use the eldest child’s.
*Students should not be dropped off or arrive at school more than 10mins before their start time.

*The gate nearest the school crossing will be closed and not be in use. The front yard gates and the new gate next to the bin cage will be open, as well as the Dundas street gate.

*Parents/carers must drop students at the gate and cannot come into the playground unless needing to go to the office via the front gate. Please talk to your child about which gate you will meet them at the designated pick-up time.
*Parents waiting at gates are asked to ensure physical distancing with other parents. 
*Parents may enter the school yard to drop off and pickup of students at OSHC before 8.45am after 3.45pm.
*All students must bring a refillable drink bottle, (no glass).  Outdoor taps cannot be directly used for drinking.
*Please return any borrowed iPads to the school when you come back to school next week
Thank you,
3-6 Team.

